Notice To all Bannockburn Owners/Residents:


Subject: Dead Tree Removal / Fence Repairs


As many of you are aware, your Bannockburn HOA has recently contacted Douglas County to remove dead trees on the county property in the island area of the entrance to Bannockburn at Deerpath Road and Highway 86. We have done this on the advice of an arborist who has informed us of a pine beetle infestation occurring in the Franktown area. This advice includes cutting down dead or dying trees and removing them off-site to prevent beetles from moving on to new un-diseased trees. The arborist’s advice also includes spraying healthy trees to protect them from this infestation as well. While the Board has addressed this issue with Douglas County on county maintained property, the BOD is now requesting each Homeowner to address and remove any dead or dying trees on your lots to prevent further spread of these beetles to healthy trees. Your help in addressing this issue is greatly appreciated to help keep Bannockburn looking beautiful.

Also, in keeping with helping to keep Bannockburn an attractive place to live, we also note that unmaintained fences or other structures on our properties are unsightly to our neighborhood as a whole, and as a reminder, ask that our residents keep such structures properly maintained and attended to for the benefit of the entire neighborhood.

Thank you!

Bannockburn Board of Directors
directors@bannockburnhoa.org

